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Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 

Tel Nos. (632)929-66-26to 29 (632)929-62-52 
929-66-20 929-66-33to 35 

MEMORANDUM 

FOR The Undersecretary for Management and Techilical 
Services 

FROM The Undersecretary for Policy, Planning, Research and 
Legislative Affairs 

L. 

, SUBJECT .': -, Memorandum Circular No. 2005-009 
\ 

\ 

I DATE J U L  1 9 2005 
, 

Is-
. I -

This cqbcerns Memorandum Circular No. 2005-009 regarding our 
I%partment7s compliance with Executive Order No. 428 pertaining to the 
simplification of rules, regulations and procedures and reduction opf 
reportorial requirements. 

I In this regard, we would like to provide you a copy of our letter to 
Cabinet Secretary Ricardo L. Saludo transmitting the status report of 
DENR's compliance to the Presidential directive. 

FOR YOUR RECORDS AND APPROPRIATE ACTION. Thank you. 

Copy furnished: 

The Head Executive Assistant 
AllBureau Directors 
All Heads of Attached Agencies 

Let's Go Green 


